
                                          

Theodore Judah Elementary School 

ASES (After-School Education & Safety) Program 

2018/2019 

  

Hello Judah Families, 

 Theodore Judah ASES program has been filled to capacity for the 2018/2019 school year. Due to 

unexpected budget loss and staff reduction, Judah ASES can accept only 84 students for the 

2018/2019 school year. We do apologize for the inconvenience. The Program Manager will 

continue to accept waitlisted students into the program by a lottery system or as a vacant slot 

allows. Please continue to contact Ms. Rachel for further enrollment into ASES for updates. If you 

have additional questions regarding waitlist lottery system, please feel free to call/email or visit 

Ms. Rachel, she is happy to assist Judah families. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rachel Poole 

ASES Program Manager 

Sacramento Chinese Community Service Center 

420 I St., Suite 5 

Sacramento, CA 95814 

www.sccsc.org  

Cell: (916) 647-2235 

Email: rachel@sccsc.org 

  

Site Location 

Theodore Judah Elementary School 

3919 McKinley Blvd 

Sacramento, CA 95819 

Phone: (916) 647-2235 
 

 

http://www.sccsc.org/

